
 

 

Dear Christ Memorial Christian Preschool Families, 

 

A great way to begin a new year is with a family tradition of choosing 
“Guiding Stars.” Epiphany, January 6, is the official end of the Twelve days 
of Christmas and many Christians celebrate this day by remembering the 
journey of the Magi. We’ve posted an activity in our Traditions for the 
Home section of the Christian Education Resources on the CMPC website 
that helps you celebrate. You’ll create simple star words and each choose 
a word for the new year or choose a word for the whole family. Complete 
explanation and instructions are found by STARTING HERE (then clicking 
on Traditions for the Home link). 

  

We wish you all abundant blessings and good health for the coming year. 

Liz Perraud & Debbie O’Neal 

CMPC Christian Education Committee Co-Chairs 

 

https://cmpcusa.org/ministries/christian-education-resources/
https://cmpcusa.org/

